
COVID-19 Vaccine Update 1.13.21

Dear Glenville Medical Patients,

For our Connecticut residents: we wanted to
share another website from Fairfield CT that
could help those individuals living in
Connecticut register for a COVID-19
vaccine more easily. According to the
website, registration is currently for people
75 and older, but we are hoping that they will change this language soon to allow for
people 65 and over to register as well. Here is the website and we hope it helps:
FAIRFIELD CT COVID VACCINE SURVEY. 

Continue to look at the Connecticut State Department of Public Health website as well
for information and any changes to the vaccine distribution in our state:
COVID-19 VACCINE STATE OF CT.

As a reminder to New York state residents (over the age of 65 and all teachers), please
visit the following website and register for your vaccine:
COVID-19 VACCINE NY.GOV
Or call the New York State Vaccination Hotline at 1-833-NYS-4-VAX 
 (1-833-697-4829).

Thank you for your patience during this process. Each individual must register on their
own for the vaccine. Our office does not anticipate having any COVID-19 vaccine in
the near future.

Please note that the cases locally have continued to increase significantly and we urge
everyone to take extra precautions to stay safe and avoid infection. As more
information becomes available, we will certainly update everyone.

We are all in this fight together!!

Stay safe and well,

Steven Mickley, MD Judith Shea, MD Jeffrey Puglisi, MD Ralph Cipriani, MD

Glenville Medical Concierge Care
7 Riversville Road, Greenwich, CT 06831nvillemedicalconciergecare.com

Get Directions

https://fairfieldct.org/covidvaccinesurvey
https://portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus/COVID-19-Vaccinations
https://covid19vaccine.health.ny.gov/
https://glenvillemedicalconciergecare.com/
https://www.google.com/maps/dir//7+Riversville+Rd,+Greenwich,+CT+06831/@41.0389874,-73.6664329,17z/data=!4m9!4m8!1m0!1m5!1m1!1s0x89c2978e0c420c5d:0x8e76d62f7fd139b4!2m2!1d-73.6642442!2d41.0389874!3e0

